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24 Jersey Photographic Club
Feedback & suggestions

Help us plan the club’s winter program by completing this form and returning it to one of the club committee
members.

Your name (optional):

Tell us which bits of the winter programme you enjoy the most. For each of the activities listed below, tick the
relevant box to indicate whether they should feature more, less or about the same as last year.

The club should do About the same is The club should do
more of this fine less of this

Competitions

Exterior photo shoots
(eg Light painting, Christmas lights)

Portrait photo shoots

Photography workshops

Technical workshops
(eg backups, websites)

Lightroom / Photoshop workshops
London Salon evening
Videos

Guest speaker presentations

In the box below please make suggestions on how we could improve the meetings or winter programme. If you
have specific topics you would like covered please add them here.

Overall, how satisfied are you with the venue for club meetings at the St Clement’s golf club?
Very satisfied It’s OK Not very satisfied

If you aren’t satisfied with the venue please indicate why in the box below.




